
MINUTES OF THE ST ANN'S AND HARRINGAY AREA FORUM AND COMMITTEE 

MONDAY, 11 FEBRUARY 2013 

Councillors Alexander, Brabazon (Chair), Canver and Schmitz 
 

Apologies Councillor Adamou and Browne 
 
 

PC58.   
 

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  

 Apologies for absence were received from Cllr Browne and Cllr 
Adamou (both present at Area Forum). 
 
With regard to the Area Forum, Cllr Schmitz felt that the input of 
the Council officer had been thorough and informative, but 
expressed concern that party political statements made had been 
inappropriate use of the meeting. Cllr Schmitz advised that he 
would report any similar issues in future to the Monitoring Officer 
accordingly.  
 
The Committee agreed not to issue posters for future meetings, in 
order to minimise the resources expended on the Forum and 
Committee.  
 
The time being 21:30hrs, it was agreed that the Committee items 
be deferred to the following meeting.  
 

 
 

PC59.   
 

MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING - 20 SEPTEMBER 

2012 
 

 Deferred to the next meeting of the Committee. 
 

 
 

PC60.   
 

AREA PLAN UPDATE  

 Deferred to the next meeting of the Committee. 
 

 
 

PC61.   
 

HMO DISCRETIONARY LICENSING UPDATE  

 Deferred to the next meeting of the Committee. 
 

 
 

PC62.   
 

GREEN LANES OUTER LONDON FUND ROUND 2 UPDATE  

 Deferred to the next meeting of the Committee. 
 

 
 

PC63.   
 

ANY OTHER BUSINESS  

 There were no items of urgent business. 
 
The meeting concluded at 21:30hrs. 
 

 
 

 
 
COUNCILLOR ZENA BRABAZON 
Chair 

 
 


